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Sarah Hounsham

DRAKE HOUSE, GUILDFORD ROAD, GUILDFORD ROAD, BILLINGSHURST, RH14 0SE
Objection

I personally don't believe that the site is really about clay extraction. The research shows that there is
plenty of clay in and around the area, and it is more cost efficient and environmentally beneficial to
have clay extraction sites near to the brick making facilities.

The idea of using this greenfield site for waste is ludicrous, waste sites should be in built up areas or
brownfield sites. Many people, myself included use these ancient woodlands for walking. Before we
even had a dog we would venture of as a family to explore the woodlands that are so changeable
throughout the seasons. The HGV's running alongside and across the public right of way, will make
these lovely routes incredibly dangerous.

The proposed access road is a narrow road that is used by many people from Loxwood and the
surrounding villages. The road is simply not suitable for HGV's. The trees and hedgerows are certain
to be ruined and the effects of the fumes and dust are going to have a negative impact on the wildlife
of the area.

As a village we have seen many changes over the years, with more and more housing developments.
We know there is a Loxwood Neighbourhood Plan and a Chichester District Local Plan for development
and understand the need for more houses, however this development does not conform to either of
these.
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